
 

 

 

It been a busy couple of week since our last newsletter… 

In English we have been recapping some grammar learnt earlier in the year using the prefix un and 
suffixes er and est. This week we have been reflecting on our year in Ruby class to help us as we 
draft our letters to you which will accompany the childrens’ reports. In Maths we have continued 
our learning about position finding three-quarter turns and using right and left to describe. We have 
started our DT learning about structures. Baby Bear (from Golidlocks) chair is broken and we have 
the challenge to design, make and evaluate a new one. Our first lesson allowed us to practice our 
teamwork and resilience values as we explored construction to make stable chairs. Next week we 
will learn different joining techniques using card. 

 

DT - construction chairs for Baby Bear 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing letters 
 
In Maths we will measure and begin to record time 
(language seconds, minutes, hours) 
 
 

Read 5 times a week 
 
Practice spellings 
 
Mathletics will be set Friday to Friday. 


